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Alumna Michelle Murphy, Class of 1968, is presenting work in the group show "American Realism" at the Gerald
Peters Gallery, Santa Fe, NM, now through Saturday, Nov. 12. There is an opening reception Friday, Oct. 7, from 5-7
p.m. The gallery is open Monday-Saturday from 10 a.m.-5 p.m. For more information, go to: www.gpgallery.com

http://www.gpgallery.com/

